
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 30, 2017 

 

 

Filed via Web Portal 

Mr. Steven V. King, Secretary and Executive Director  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: Compliance Filing--Dockets UE-160918 and UG-160919 

Conservation Potential Assessment 

Dear Mr. King: 

On April 7, 2017, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed a revised Petition (“Petition”) to extend the 

filing date of its 2017 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) in the above-referenced dockets.  The 

Commission granted PSE’s Petition in Order 01 issued April 13, 2017.  In its Petition  (page 3, 

paragraph No. 2), PSE committed to filing its conservation potential assessment by July 1, 2017.  

Attached is the full conservation potential assessment from Navigant Consulting for use in the 

2017 IRP. 

Please contact Phillip Popoff at 425-462-3229 with any questions pertaining to this document, or 

contact me with other questions or concerns at 425-456-2110.   

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 

Ken Johnson 

Director, State Regulatory Affairs 

Puget Sound Energy 

PO Box 97034, PSE-08N 

Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 

425-456-2110 

ken.s.johnson@pse.com 
 

cc:   David Nightingale 

 Jennifer Snyder  

 Brad Cebulko 
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